GOVERNOR BENJAMIN J. CAYETANO

WASHINGTON PLACE
HonoLuLy, Hawai 96813

May 21, 1998

Mr. Charles Wesley Fortner
Island Page, Inc.

1095 Dillingham Boulevard, #F2
Honolulu, Hawaii 96817

Dear Mr. Fortner,

Vicky and I would like to congratulate you on your recent
recognition from the U.S. Small Business Administration.

Small business is very important to the success of our
economy. Through your efforts, you have shown the innovativeness

and ability needed to succeed in today's business environment.

Thank you again for being an example of success and
encouragement to all of us.

Aloha,




